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Statement by Turkmenistan

at the 37th session of the Working Group of Universal Periodic Review

UPR Review of Austria
18-29 January 2021
Thank you, Madame President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Austria to the UPR Working Group session and thanks it for the comprehensive update on the human-rights-related efforts of Austria.
Acknowledging the joint work of Austria with partner countries on the improvement of human rights protection and human rights situation in the State; 

and
Welcoming the Government’s commitment to gradually increase of its budget for public development cooperation towards 0.7% of its GNP; 

Along with that, we would like to submit the following recommendations:
1. to take all appropriate measures to promote tolerance, intercultural dialogue and respect for diversity in the society;
2. to enhance its ongoing efforts on human rights education campaigns, especially that on the rights of women, children, the elderly and minorities;

3. to continue to raise public awareness to eliminate existing prejudices and stereotypes against people with a migration background and foreigners.

In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of Austria a successful implementation of UPR recommendations of the 3rd.
I thank you.
Geneva, “22” January 2021
